
All Prep to Year Ten students are to be neatly dressed  in the correct uniform at all times. This includes extra-curriculuar 
situations that require our students to act as representatives of our school. Our Student Dress Code is supported and 
ratified by our Parents and Citizens Association.

Student Dress Code

The Allora school community expects students to wear the uniform without alterations or additions. Our uniform, which has 
been chosen in consultation with students, staff and parents, is worn in the interests of school spirit and identity and allows 
all students to participate in all school activities in a comfortable and safe manner.

Students are not to wear jewellery apart from plain studs or sleepers in ears - no other body piercing permitted, a watch 
and a flat signet ring. Make-up and nail polish is not to be worn at school. Long hair is to be tied back neatly with all hair 
accessories in school colours.

Students are required to wear black shoes with impervious uppers (eg leather). Jogger style shoes with leather uppers and 
tongue are ideal and can be readily purchased at most shoe retail outlets.

StudentsStudents are required to wear either the school hat or cap during any outdoor play or activity. The school encourages the 
wearing of the school hat. The school cap is acceptable but the decision is entirely at the discretion of the parent/guardian.


